
Sent:Sun, 24 Mar 2024 18:04:05 +0000 (GMT)
To:Planning (Places Directorate - Solihull MBC)
Subject:Application for tree works
Attachments:Application for tree works TPO 00274.pdf, 4. TPO 00274 PLAN.pdf

CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of the Council. Ensure you trust the
sender before clicking on any links or opening attachments.
The original sender of this email is

Please click on the 'Report' button in the toolbar above if you suspect this email
to be suspicious...
or forward to:
phishing@solihull.gov.uk

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find attached an application for tree works subject to a TPO (TPO/00274 located
at 23 Dengate Drive, Balsall Common) plus attachments as listed within the application.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me on 

Kind regards,

Martyn Pilley


